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washington, d.c. – Ian A. Shavitz, a partner with Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP, is speaking at the
International Union of Operating Engineers (IUOE) Legislation Conference surrounding Pipeline Permitting and
Safety on July 22. The IUOE is a diversified trade union that represents operating and stationary engineers.

At Lippes Mathias, Mr. Shavitz is the team leader of the firm’s Environment and Energy Practice. He has more than
20 years of experience counseling and advocating for clients on environmental and land use issues associated
with developing large-scale infrastructure, energy and commercial projects. Mr. Shavitz has also assisted tribal
clients in securing required approvals for development projects located on and off tribal lands, advised on the
environmental aspects of land-to-trust applications and leasing of tribal lands, and drafted provisions of tribal
codes and regulations.  
 
About Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP: For over 50 years, Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP has served
the legal needs of a wide range of clients regionally, nationally and internationally. With offices in Buffalo, NY;
Albany, NY; Burlington, Ontario; Jacksonville, FL; New York City, NY; Ponte Vedra Beach, FL; and Washington,
D.C., more than 100 attorneys provide counsel to businesses, corporations and individuals in 27 practice areas. 
For more information, visit www.lippes.com 
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